
Facilities Committee Meeting 
Highland High School – Walk thru 
Attending: Kevin Bucceroni, Jay McMullin, Dawn Leary, Jenn Storer,  Jean Grubb, Joe 
Newsham, Tom Storer and Mike Shuster;    Absent - Bill Murray 
December 10, 2015 @ 5:00 pm 
 
  

1. Walk thru at Highland – The committee walked through the various areas of the 

building, highlighting the upstairs newly renovated rooms, (floors, ceilings, a/c, 

painting of the door jams, and several other features) Overall, the committee was 

pleased with the worked that had been completed. Tom, Mike, and Joe answered 

several questions from the committee members.  

 

 

 

 


